

Office of Regulatory Research Compliance

March 19, 2018

**MEMORANDUM** 

To:

All Investigators and Researchers

From:

Thomas O. Obisesan, M.D., MPH, FAAP

Associate Vice President for Regulatory Research Compliance

Designated Institutional Official

RE:

INTRODUCING THE INSTITUTIONAL REVIEW BOARD (IRB)

**LEADERSHIP** 

Given the recent re-organization in the Office of Regulatory Research Compliance, we advise that all correspondence to the IRB should be directed as follows:

- For Medical IRB: Dr. Evaristus Nwulia (Chairman of the Medical IRB).
- For Non-Medical IRB: Dr. Deborah Roberts, Ph.D. (Chair of the Non-Medical IRB)

Please, note that the IRB Chairs are acting on behalf of the Howard University Human Subject Compliance Program. Therefore, we emphasize that all IRB and protocol-related communications to the Chairs, be channeled through the following email address:

Medical IRB: <u>IRB-Medical.ORRC@Howard.edu</u>

Non-Medical IRB: IRB-NonMedical.ORRC@Howrad.edu

For more information, you may visit our website at <u>WWW.Howard.edu/ORRC</u>. We discourage the use of individual staff members' email for communications as this may result in significant delays.

Thank you for your cooperation.

